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WELCOMING CELEBRATION OF LEPHALALE COMRADES RUNNERS  
 
CELEBRATION TO WELCOME LEPHALALE COMRADES MARATHON RUNNERS  
 
The Lephalale Local Municipality honoured the accomplishments of residents who 
took part in the 2025 Comrades Marathon. The Mayor, Cllr Aaron Mokgetle, and 
Chief Whip, Cllr Joseph Machaba, acknowledged and valued the runners' 
commitment and resolve that motivated them to participate in the race.  
 
During his initial statements, the Mayor expressed that these initiatives are highly 
valued and embraced by the Municipality, highlighting that it requires a unique group 
of individuals to engage in the comrades since it is challenging; nonetheless, the 
ladies and gentlemen persevered, demonstrating courage, commitment, and resolve.  
 
The event acknowledges the sports accomplishments by celebrating the runners' 
involvement in the esteemed Comrades Marathon. It further shows the municipality's 
backing for sports advancement and community involvement, emphasizing the 
significance of fostering a community spirit and advocating for health and wellness 
through participation in physical activities and healthy living.  
 
The runners expressed gratitude to the mayor and the municipality for their efforts in 
honouring their accomplishments. 
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